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20th  February 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
In Year Six, we are moving into the second term of spring, continuing our new topic: The Second World 
War. We will be focusing on evacuation, the roles of women during World War 2, exploring how many 
women’s roles rapidly changed between the 1930’s-1950’s and diversity within WW2.  
 
In English, the children will have writing opportunities based upon narrative and debate writing. The 
narrative will be based upon a family coming together at V.E Day- celebrating a happy ending. The children 
will also get the opportunity to write a balanced argument based upon: Was it fair to Evacuate inner city 
Children? 
 
In Maths, we focusing on measurement, area and proportion, ratio and angles. The children should 
continue to use TTRockstars to practice their times tables, as these will help improve their pace during our 
maths lessons. We will be continuing to develop our reasoning skills, consistently asking the children to 
explain the method they have used, or provide evidence for their answer.  
 
In Science, we will be learning about Evolution and Inheritance. Throughout the term, we will be looking at 
key terms such as: adaptive traits, variation and Natural selection. 
 
Swimming: 
This term, Year 6 will be partaking in swimming lessons every Tuesday afternoon. The children must have 
the appropriate kit for swimming. Please make sure your child does not wear earrings on a swimming day.  
 
 
Homework will continue to be set on Fridays and to be completed by the following Tuesday. We are asking 
year 6 children to use their CGP workbooks which were handed out this term. This is in preparation for 
SATS week next term. Please see Seesaw for page numbers which the children will need to complete each 
week. The answers are at the back of the book. Please use these to support your child’s learning. My Maths 
will continue but there will be other projects.  
 
If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss N Knight  
Year Six Class Teacher. 
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